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Dates &
Events
January 12-  Ladies' Game Night
5:30 Meet for Happy Hour Drinks
6:00 ish Games Begin

January 13- Trivia Night 7:00-9:00
Build a team of 2-6 and RSVP today
Dinner Available beforehand

January 26- Ladies' Game Night
5:30 Drinks
6:00 ish Games Begin

February 10 and 11- Valentine's Dinner
Specials

February 12- Super Bowl Party

Looking Ahead:
March 4- Dinner Murder Mystery 6-
8:30pm
RSVP today

Bar and Restaurant News



Thank you all for your support this holiday season.  We had a lot
of great parties and events.  

As we slow down and enter the cold winter months, please
come out to enjoy your club and support the bar and
restaurant.  If you have an event, birthday, or anniversary we
would love to book your party here.

We will have a trivia night once a month beginning Friday,
January 13 at 7 pm.  Build a team of 2-6 people and RSVP
today.  We will have multiple categories with easy to difficult
questions and great prizes for the top teams.  This is an adult-
only event.  Join early if you want to eat dinner before trivia
begins.

Our Super Bowl party will be held on Sunday, February 12th
with the game at 4:30.  We will provide chicken wings, and
chips with queso. We would  like to ask everyone to bring an
appetizer to share (Potluck style.)  Keep an eye out for emails
as we provide more details then.
                                                                                                               ~ Becky Marnell 

From the Office

Due to the ever-increasing cost of food, we have decided to
increase Food and Beverage Minimums for 2023.  Golf
membership minimums are increasing by $10 per month and
Social membership minimums are increasing by $15 per
quarter.  Please come out and support the club and more
importantly our food and beverage staff during these winter
months and you will never see a minimum on your statement. 
 We are not raising dues at this time, but expect to have an
increase later this year, or in 2024.  We thank you for your
support. 

Annual Dues
There is still time to pay your Annual Dues for 2023.  Pay your
annual dues in January and get a 5% discount.  Give us a call in
the office if you still want to take advantage of this offer.

                              ~ Austin Ingram         

Happy New Year!



Golf Shop News

Dear Paradise Valley Country Club:

It is with a heavy heart that I will be resigning as the Assistant Golf
Professional at Paradise Valley Country Club effective
immediately. I have been presented, and have accepted, an
opportunity to further my career inside of the golf world as the
Head Golf Professional at Riverton Country Club in Riverton,
Wyoming.

This decision was not easy and definitely not a decision taken
lightly. Paradise Valley CC, its members, staff, and ownership made
the decision even tougher. I owe PVCC a debt of gratitude as this
Club, John Roth, Austin Ingram, and Bruce Johnston gave me an
opportunity to get into the golf profession and this opportunity
would never have happened without my time at PVCC.

John Roth and Austin Ingram, thank you for giving me an
opportunity to come inside your business and allowing me to learn
how to operate inside this great organization. You allowed me to
come in with some new ideas and let me be a leader inside your
organization.

Bruce Johnston, my dreams are coming true because of you. You
brought me in, and taught me how to be a pro's pro. You invested in
me and it is something that I will always remember, Having you as a
mentor is something that I hold near and dear to me and I will
continue to lean on you for that mentorship.

With a reciprocal with Riverton Country Club, I hope to see many of
you and would love to have you come out and play. I will be taking so
many things that I have learned here to my new club. I will always
give credit to this great club for giving me the start I needed.

Michael T Neuman
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Course News

Thank you to all who help
keep an eye on our course to
keep it safe and beautiful.  

If you see a snow mobile driving
up and down the fairways and
rough- this is our crew!  We are
packing down the snow to keep
the moisture on the course and
not let it blow away in the
Wyoming winds!

Stay safe and warm.

Snowflakes are
one of nature's

most fragile
things, but just
look what they

can do when they
stick together



~Vesta M Kelly

Contact Us:



(307)-234-9146
office@paradisevalleyccwyo.com



Extensions:

1 – Office
2 – Golf Shop 

3 – Restaurant 
4 – Maintenance 
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